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St Benedict Biscop Newsletter 

May 2019         Issue 2 

Headteacher: Mrs Scott-Worthington 

Value for Summer 1: Service 

 

KS2 SATs 
We would like to wish our Year 6 children 

the best of luck when sitting their KS2 
SATs next week. 

Please be advised that FOSB have very 
kindly organised to provide a light 

breakfast, which will be available for Year 
6 pupils Monday to Thursday during SATs 
week. Children are welcome to arrive from 
8:30am via the main entrance.  It will be a 
great opportunity to relax with their friends 

and teachers and focus themselves for 
their tests. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Forest School Dates 
Please be aware that Reception and 

Year 6’s forest school days have been 
swapped next week due to the SATs. 

Reception will be on Tuesday afternoon 
and Year 6 on Thursday afternoon. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Days 
Please be aware of the dates for this 

year’s Sports Day: 
KS1 – Thursday 23rd May 
KS2 – Thursday 6th June 

EYFS – Tuesday 18th June 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Breakfast and After School Club 
If your child attends breakfast or after 
school club please can we remind you 
to book them a place using ParentPay. 

This is so we can ensure we have 
sufficient staffing and resources. All 

bookings should be made by 3pm the 
day before your child due to attend 

club, if not their name will not appear on 
the register. 

To book your child into club select the 
breakfast and after school club 

payment item and click ‘make bookings’ 
then choose the session you would like. 

Bookings can made up to a term in 
advance. 

If you are unable to access bookings 
please contact school who will make 

the booking on your behalf. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuck Shop 
FOSB will be holding a tuck shop on 

Friday 24th May for children in Reception 
to Year 5. Children can bring in a 

maximum of £1 to buy some sweets if 
they would like. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Stars of the Week  
Congratulations to our Sports Stars of the 
week: 
Week ending 5th May: 

Year 1     -    Darcey Aird 
Year 2     -    Jessica Bill 
Year 3     -    Jessica Oakley 
Year 4     -    Isabelle Clark 
Year 5     -    Lucy Bradley 
Year 6     -    Ariana Cooke 

                    

  

 

Stars of the Week  
Congratulations to our Stars of the week: 
Week ending 5th May: 

Year 1    -    Zoe Gordon 
Year 2    -    Darcey Stanley 
Year 3    -    Maddie Perry 
Year 4    -    Thomas Evans 
Year 6    -    Joseph Higgs 


